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CNC HEADS SPORTS/SALOON CHAMPIONSHIP 

 
SPORTING AND TECHNICAL NOTE 02 

 
DECALS, CLASS LETTERS & FHR 

 
 
To all CNC Heads drivers, 
 
Please look at the following matters and make sure you are not caught out. 
  
For the start of the season please remember to check the regulations about decals (5(a).15 
and 5(b).14). Make sure that you start the season with a full set applied in the correct way. 
Remember that all open cars should display the decal on the top front of the front roll hoop. 
This is a safety matter to help make you more visible in the mirrors of larger closed cars. 
 
Class letters should be displayed alongside the racing number. These are primarily for the 
spectator so must be clearly visible. I suggest a size between 100 & 150mm high. 
  
I am sure that you will all have sorted an FHR and a helmet for 2016 after all the publicity 
over the winter. Make sure that you have a helmet and FHR which match. The fixing straps 
of the FHR have a FIA number and must be combined with the right FIA number of the 
Helmet fixing points.  
You will have received this information in the MSA newsletter over the winter and it is 
available on the MSA web site for you to study. 
FHRs, helmets and the fixings are going to be a big issue in scrutineering at the first few 
meetings of the season along with the seat belts and their mountings. The last thing we 
want is to be turning people away so check all this out before then as you will not be 
allowed to race if you do not have the correct kit. 
  
I look forward to seeing you at the circuits for another good season with you all and the 
usual great racing. 
 
Peter 
  
Peter S M Gorrie 
Eligibility Scrutineer 
01253 884580 
07813 848671 

 


